
State of Florida 
-M-E-M-0-R- A-N-D-U-M- OR 16 I NAL 

DATE: September 10, 1999 
TO: 
FROM: Division of telecommunications 
RE: 

Blanca Bayo, Director, Records and Re 

960833-TP. 960757-TP. 960846-TP- Confidential Documents to be Returned 
~ _ _ _ _ ~ ~  

On July 14,1999, a memo was sent to you requesting that all confidential materials in 
Docket No. 960833 be returned to the appropriate source. Since this docket was consolidated 
with Dockets 960757-TP and 960846-TF' those confidential documents may also be returned. If 
there are any questions, please call Laura King at (850) 413-6588. Thank You. 
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